

Executive Board meeting 14 November 2022 Summary of outcomes

The meeting was chaired by Mr Škrlec, who welcomed the members to the twenty-sixth meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.

Main discussions

The Executive Board took note of the activity reports of 2021/2022 (first half) of the College working groups and the preliminary analysis and draft recommendations to the College on the effective use of resources assigned to each working group for the projects and activities assigned under the adopted work plan.

The Executive Board reviewed the draft table of contents of the Eurojust Annual Report 2022.

The Executive Board decided to accept a request from the Flemish Peace Institute to participate in the study on 'Drug-Related Gun Violence in the EU'.